
 
 
Corona Virus – Update - Impact for our Table Tennis Club 
 

Our club re-opens for indoor table tennis on Monday 12 April, following the latest 
Government and Table Tennis England guidance. 
 
Initially it will only be open for Junior table tennis. There will be sessions on Monday 
afternoon and Friday evening. For information about these contact the Club Secretary. 
 
You can see a short film on the latest news from our ‘Blog’ page on this website. 
 
It is expected that adult table tennis will begin from Monday 17 May. Keep watching the 
website and our Facebook page for the latest news. 
 
Look forward to seeing you at the club again very soon and once again, thank you for your 
ongoing support and loyalty to the Club.  
 
 
Graham Turner 
Club Secretary 
11 April 2021  


